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National Aeronautics and Space Administration 1801.301

Subpart 1801.2—Aministration

1801.270 Amendment of regulation.

1801.270–1 Revisions.

The NFS is amended by publishing
amendments in the FEDERAL REGISTER
and issuing NFSDs containing loose-
leaf replacement pages revising various
segments of it (also see 1801.270–2).
Each replacement page bears the NFSD
number and page number at the top. A
vertical bar at the side of a line indi-
cates that a change has been made
within that line.

1801.270–2 Procurement Notices.

(a) The NFS is amended by publish-
ing amendments in the FEDERAL REG-
ISTER and issuing Procurement Notices
(PNs) when it is necessary or advisable
to change the NFS in advance of an
NFSD.

(b) Unless otherwise indicated, each
PN remains in effect until the effective
date of the subsequent NFSD incor-
porating the PN or until specifically
canceled.

1801.270–3 Effective date.

(a) Compliance with a revision to the
NFS shall be in accordance with the
NFSD or PN containing the revision.

(b) Unless otherwise stated, solicita-
tions that have been issued, and bilat-
eral agreements for which negotiations
have been completed, before the receipt
of new or revised contract clauses need
not be amended to include the new or
revised clauses if including them would
unduly delay the acquisition.

1801.270–4 Numbering.
NFSDs and PNs are numbered con-

secutively, prefixed by the last two dig-
its of the calendar year of issuance of
the current edition of the NFS.

1801.271 NASA procedures for FAR
and NFS changes.

(a) Informal suggestions for improv-
ing the NFS, including correction of er-
rors, should be directed to the Head-
quarters Office of Procurement (Code
HK).

(b) (1) Formal requests for changes to
the FAR or the NFS should be written
and contain

(i) A description of the problem the
suggested revision is designed to cure,

(ii) The revision in the form of a
marked-up copy of the current FAR or
NFS language or the text of any addi-
tional language,

(iii) The consequences of making no
change and the benefits to be expected
from a change, and

(iv) Any other information necessary
for understanding the situation, such
as relationship between FAR and NFS
coverage, legal opinions, coordination
with other offices, and existing agree-
ments.

(2) Formal requests for FAR and NFS
changes should be sent to Code HK. Re-
quests from Headquarters offices
should originate at the division level or
higher, while installation requests
should be signed at the procurement of-
ficer or higher level.

1801.272 Procurement Information
Circulars.

(a) The Procurement Information
Circular (PIC) is used for internal dis-
semination of procurement-related in-
formation and directives not suitable
for inclusion in the NFS. Code HK is
responsible for issuing PICs.

(b) PICs are numbered on a calendar
year basis, beginning with number 1,
prefixed by the last two digits of the
year.

Subpart 1801.3—Agency
Acquisition Regulations

1801.301 Policy. (NASA supplements
paragraphs (a) and (b))

(a) (2) Heads of NASA field installa-
tions may prescribe policies and proce-
dures that do not have a significant ef-
fect beyond the internal operating pro-
cedures of their installations. All other
policies, procedures, and solicitation
and contract provisions and clauses
must be forwarded to the Headquarters
Office of Procurement (Code HK) for
approval in accordance with 1801.271(b).

(b) (i) 41 U.S.C. 418b requires publica-
tion of NFS changes for public com-
ment where there will be a significant
effect beyond the internal operating
procedures of the agency or a signifi-
cant cost or administrative impact on
contractors or offerors. However, it
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